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> We have reviewed the new proposed rules on the A-76 Circular and 

> congratulate OMB and the Agencies that developed this document on your 

> efforts. 

> 

> We would like to suggest that the policy include a specific requirement 

> that federal agencies must give fair consideration to private sector 

> offers on an unsolicited basis regarding commercial activities. There is 

> guidance on this point already contained in the Federal Acquisition 

> Regulation in FAR Part 15. These FAR rules governing unsolicited 

> proposals may be too restrictive as they apply to commercial activities 

> under the new proposed A-76 structure, so we would invite you to create a 

> framework that encourages innovative ideas from the private sector. 

> 

> Thank you very much for your consideration of these ideas. 

> 

> Stephen M. Sorett 

> Partner 

> 202.414.9260 

> ssorett@reedsmith.com 

> Reed SmithLLP 

> 

> Lorraine Mullings Campos 

> 202.414.9386 

> lcampos@reedsmith.com 

> Reed SmithLLP 

> 1301 K Street, N.W. 

> Suite 1100 - East Tower 

> Washington, D.C. 20005 

> 202.414.9200 

> Fax 202.414.9299 

> 

> This e-mail is confidential and may well be legally privileged. If you 

> have received it in error, you are on notice of its status. Please notify 

> us immediately by reply e-mail and then delete this message from your 

> system. Please do not copy it or use it for any purposes, or disclose its 

> contents to any other person. To do so could violate state and Federal 

> privacy laws. Thank you for your cooperation. Please contact Lorraine 

> Mullings Campos at 202.414.9386 or e-mail lcampos@reedsmith.com if you 

> need assistance. 

> 





